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Once a top-secret home of the Codebreakers

NLPS had a whole bunch of
Christmas Art and Crafts
activities. The children had a
wonderful time with Ms
Modha making these
snowmen. 
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Upcoming Events
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4th Jan: Inset Day

5th Jan: School Opens

18th Jan: Yr 10 To Kill a Mockingbird Theatre Trip

25th Jan: Yr 8 GCSE information evening

TRIP TO
BLETCHLEY PARK Our students had a great

time visiting Bletchley Park. 

They participated in a range
of activities, including a
guided tour informing them
about the history of
Bletchley Park. They
particularly enjoyed a
workshop where they
learned about deciphering
codes and the significance
of the Enigma machine.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year
from NLGS staff 

C h r i s t m a s  J u m p e r  D a y

Festive Fun!
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OUR 
CHRISTMAS FAIR

We had a great time at our Christmas
fair thanks to the Parent Association,
who organised a fabulously festive
bonanza of activities including
gingerbread decorating, bauble card
making, snowball challenge, face
painting, photo booth, raffle, games,
food and many more!

Thank you for supporting the parent
association winter fair on 4/12/22. This was
a very successful event and the school,
together with the PA raised £820 which will
be distributed towards other events in the
future and also the school's nominated
charity.

Beautiful performance by our prep
students. We'd like to thank Ms
Morgan for organising this
memorable moment with the
students.

Behind the scenes...

CLICK HERE FOR THE WINTER FAIR CLIP

The KS4 students went to see Handel’s Messiah perform live at the Royal
Albert Hall in London on Wednesday 14th December. This is to aid their
understanding of Handel’s oratorios as part of the listening paper for the
GCSE course.

Trip to Royal Albert Hall

https://www.instagram.com/p/Cl3vm9TL-3A/
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Lovjan (Year 8)
conducted an interview
for the journalism club
with Mr Eziefula, our
English teacher.
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YEAR 5 
TRIP TO THE ZOO

One of our new teachers this year is Mr Eziefula, who works in the
English department. Our charismatic teacher decided to become a
teacher due to his ‘love for learning and school,’ in which he wanted to
‘give back that joy to those who hated school'. Mr Eziefula has a love
of learning, and is also keen to teach himself new skills and ways of
looking at the world. One of the reasons he became a teacher, he
says, is that it enables him to discuss different points of view with his
students about English and the broader world too. This hardworking
educator decided to join NLGS because, in his words, “I feel the school
is a good environment and comfortable since I used to work at a small
school, Francis Holland (450 pupils).”

Here are a few facts about this Brilliant English teacher: his favourite
book is ‘The Count of Montecristo by Alexandre Dumas and in English,
the devoted Mr Ezifula ‘enjoys the works of Shakespeare and
educating students about it too!’ The inspiring mentor has also been
to places such as the stunning cities of Krakow, Poland and Porto,
Portugal. In the future, he wishes to visit the diverse capital of Tokyo,
Japan, and East Asia overall. According to Mr Eziefula, he looks
forwards to “Sports day and seeing the students exceeding their
expectations this year.”

A huge welcome to Mr. Eziefula!

Journalism Club

Mr Ezifula

NLPS CHRISTMAS CONCERT
Thank you to NLPS students for putting on a fantastic
performance for staff and parents. Well done and special thanks
to Ms Morgan and Mr Johnney for their hard work!


